
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 25, 1996 

 

Ms. Megan Floyd Denoyers 

Supervisory Archivist 

John Fitzgerald Kennedy Library 

Columbia Point 

Boston, Massachusetts  02125 

 

Dear Megan: 

 

Thank you very much for your October 24 letter and for sending the Cuban material to us.  We are 

very pleased that the JFK Library has been able to release these interesting and important historical 

records.  I personally am looking forward to listening to the tapes. We are also pleased that we were 

able to assist you in helping make the Cuban documents available to the public. 

 

I apologize for not having the “punch list” to you earlier.  After your California meeting, I asked 

Mary McAuliffe several times to prepare it, but she seems not to have completed it before her 

departure.  As soon as Mary left, I asked our new staff member, Dr. Michelle Combs, to take 

responsibility for preparing the list and for sending it to you promptly.  I trust that you will be 

hearing from us soon. 

 

Thank you again, and congratulations on your fine accomplishment. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Cousel and  

   Associate Director for Research and Analysis 

 

 

 

cc: Dr. William L. Joyce 


